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Dear Director
Hello, | am a member of Animals Australia.

I beg of the Greyhound Racing Committee to look into and address allegations of cruelty to
greyhounds in the industry. As a dog lover, the things | read about these poor animals sickens and
saddens me. They should not be over-bred or sent to countries where they will be cruelly abused and
die in agony, because there are no laws protecting their rights. There should be tighter restrictions in
our country on owners and frainers, and prosecution should be carried out where abuse or drugging
has been proven. We have these laws to protect our animals. When will abuse and cruelty ever end.

It's hard to believe it still goes on, but people will do anything when it comes to making money, without
a thought of suffering of others.

| thank you for your time in reading my submission for the rights of greyhounds in the racing industry.



